UAF Master Plan Committee
Meeting Notes by Gary Newman

The Master Plan Committee met Feb. 16, 2012

1. Blke path from Sheep Creek Road to Thompson Drive ~ Dept of Transportatlon is plannlng to construct a

Thompson Drive, challenging particularly as it passes by the Ag Farm.
2. North Tanana Loop — this is the road that goes behind campus, not currently open for access except for
construction vehicles for Life Sciences Bldg. The road is not suitable as is for full time use and UAF is
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Plan Committee members expressed a desire to have this completed when the Life Sciences Bldg is
complete as they foresee some traffic issues beyond the current traffic and safety issues, particularly
when one comes from Farmers Loop onto campus then down the road between Cutler Apartments and
the Moore dorm. We will be discussing this further.
3. Ice Rink in front of SRC — there is an area that used to have an inflated beluga tent over it. Student
Affairs had proposed putting in a public use skating rink in this area with additional parking. Design is
on-going, no funding is yet available.
4. Other facilities issues:
a) Schematic design of the Engineering Bldg addition is ongoing and expected to be presented to the
Board of Regents in April.
b) There will be a lot of construction in front of the SRC this summer with a utilidor extension, new
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